
Volunteer Officer Report December 2019  

Grace Tompkins – School of Health & Social Care Rep   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Contacting the course reps. 

Continuing to contact programmes leaders of various courses to enable a more coherent 

feedback system of student participation 

Attended scheduled meetings 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

1st Newsletter for Health and Social Care sent in December 

Plans for next month  

Planning a social get together for Health and Social Care Course Reps.  

To enable a group to work on newsletter 

 


